
 

 

Haylands Way, Bedford MK41 9BX 

Telephone: 01234 261516  

e-mail: office@goldington.beds.sch.uk 

Website: www.goldington.beds.sch.uk        

Principal:  Mr. Francis Galbraith BSc (Hons), NPQH, MBA 

Engaging minds. Nurturing success. Inspiring futures. 

Head of Careers / Sport Studies / Curriculum DofE 

PE & Maths Teacher  

 
 

 
 

June 2025 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
 
We would like to invite your child to an end of term party. 
 
As part of the skill-section for their Duke of Edinburgh qualification, our Year 10 students are 
planning and hosting a Year 7 & 8 end of term fund-raising party. 
 
The party provides students with the opportunity to celebrate the end of the academic 
year, whilst also providing an opportunity for the GCSE Music students to hone their DJ’ing 
skills. 
 
The party will be held in school on Monday, 7th July from 4:00 pm until 6:15 pm. 
Students are welcome to remain at school and get changed prior to the party or go home  
and return at the start time. 
 
The cost for the party will be £3 per ticket.  
 
Snacks and drinks will also be on sale at the event, so it is advisable to bring money for  
this. Please bring coins instead of notes. We cannot except card. 
 
To make payment please go to Parent Mail, Payments and then select the shop icon which is 
located at the bottom of the screen. If you have any problems then please contact Mrs Marshall  
marshallk@goldington.beds.sch.uk. 
 
The deadline for payment is Friday 4th July. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mr A Lucas 
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